
 

 

 

 

January 27, 2014 
 

 
 

Due to the extreme weather conditions the January 28, 2014, 6:00 

P.M. Executive Session and 7:00 P.M. Regular School Board Meeting 

have been rescheduled to Tuesday, February 4, 2014, at 6:00 P.M. and 

7:00 P.M. respectively. 

 
 
     Dr. Joseph Mangi 

       Interim Superintendent of Schools 

 


